
HANOVER VILLAGE BOARD OF PUBLIC AFFAIRS 

DATE: 10/12/22 

 

Meeting Place: Hanover Village Hall 

Attendees: Mike Spaulding, Bill Fry, Travis Hartshorn, by phone 

Guests:  

Topic: Regular Monthly Meeting 

There are 50 customers in arrears for a total of $9943.14. 

The plant is running well and permit was made for last month. 

Problems with the Main St. lift station. We pulled the pumps as well as the check valves and 

cleaned them. 

Material has been ordered to put a new roof on the original shed at the sewer plant. 

Received a quote from DLZ Engineering to engineer the addition of Clarifiers at the sewer plant 

that will increase the availability of more flow through the plant. 

 

 

With no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


